

Dean of Students Office

Rochester, Michigan 48309-4401 (248) 370-3352 Fax: (248) 370-4250

January 20, 2012

Joseph Corlett

Dear Joseph:

This letter is to confirm the results of your January 19, 2012 University Conduct Committee hearing. You were found guilty of violation of the following Oakland University Ordinance:

#6.02 Unlawful Individual Activities: No person shall engage in any activity, individually or in concert with others, which causes or constitutes a disturbance, noise, riot, obstruction or disruption which obstructs or interferes with the free movement of persons about the campus or which interferes with the free, normal and uninterrupted use of the campus for educational programs, business activities and related residential, food service and recreational activities, nor shall any person in any way intimidate, harass, threaten or assault any person engaged in lawful activities on the campus.

As a result, the sanctions imposed upon you consist of the following:

- University Disciplinary Suspension for Winter, Summer, and Fall 2012 semesters
- Credit earned at another college during the period of suspension may not be transferred to Oakland University
- You are also deemed <u>persona non grata</u> on the Oakland University campus for the period of your suspension. This means that you are restricted from, <u>and may not enter upon</u>, the entire Oakland University campus. Failure to abide by this restriction will result in your <u>arrest for</u> <u>criminal trespass</u>.
- University Disciplinary Probation for the duration of your attendance
- Deferred University Disciplinary Suspension for Winter 2013 semester
- If you enroll for the Winter 2013 semester, you must provide evidence of counseling at Graham Counseling Center or at another counseling center to work on sensitivity issues
- Must not have contact with Professor Mitzelfeld or take courses from her for the duration of your attendance

If you have new information to present you may appeal the decision in writing to Dr. Mary Beth Snyder, Vice President for Student Affairs, within ten working days of the date of this letter. If you have questions about any of this information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely.

Glenn/McIntosh

Assistant Vice President for Student Affairs and Dean of Students

C: Karen Lloyd, Assistant Dean of Students Samuel Lucido, Chief, Oakland University Police Mary Beth Snyder, Vice President for Student Affairs